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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

January 27,2012 

JAN 20m 
'k{anilllla

Anthony R. Grieggs, Group Leader 
Environmental Protection Division 
Water Quality & RCRA (ENV-RCRA) 
P.O. Box 1663, Mail Stop K490 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

RE: 	Approval of Time Extension to Submit Application, DP-1132, Radioactive Liquid 
Waste Treatment Facility (RI..WTF) 

Dear Mr. Grieggs: 

On November 18, 2011, the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) notified Los 
Alamos National Laboratory (LANL), by certified mail (copy enclosed), that a complete and 
current Discharge Permit application for the RLWTF was required to be submitted within 90 
days (by February 16,2012). On December 9, 2011, NMED received your request for a 90-day 
time extension to submit the required Discharge Permit application, which was denied on 
December 30, 2012. A request for a 45-day extension for submittal of certain portions of the 
application was submitted to NMED, via e-mail on January 18, 2012 (copy enclosed). LANL 
may not discharge to the Zero Liquid Discharge Evaporative Tanks prior to NMED's approval 
which may be delayed due to the timeframe in which a full application for the RLWTF is 
received and reviewed by NMED. NMED hereby approves a 45-day extension (due by April 
1, 2012) to submit the three elements specifically referenced in LANL's letter dated 
January 17, 2012. All other elements for the Discharge Permit application are required to 
be submitted to NMED by February 16, 2012. 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Clint Marshall, Program Manager 

of the Ground Water Pollution Prevention Section, at 505-827-0027 or Jennifer Fullam at 505­
827-2909. 


James H. Davis, Ph.D. 

Director, Resource Protection Division 


JD:JF 


enc: Letter from NMED to LANL requiring Discharge Permit application, dated November 
18,2011 

E-mail (dated January 18, 2012) from Bob Beers, LANL, with attachment (dated January 
17, 2012) requesting extension 

cc: James Bearzi, NMED SWQB (w/o enclosures) 
Richard Powell, NMED SWQB (w/o enclosures) 
John Kieling, NMED HWB (w/o enclosures) 
Steven Yanicak, NMED-DOE-Oversight Bureau (w/o enclosures) 
Hai Shen, LASO-EO, Los Alamos National Laboratory, A316, Los Alamos, NM 87545 

(w/o enclosures) 
Gene Turner, LASO-EO, Los Alamos National Laboratory, A316, Los Alamos, NM 

87545 (w 10 enclosures) 

Michael T. Brandt, ADESH, Los Alamos National Laboratory, K491, Los Alamos, 
NM 87545 (w 10 enclosures) 

Carl A Beard, PADOPS, Los Alamos National Laboratory, AW2, Los Alamos, NM 
87545 (w/o enclosures) 

.' 

J. Chris Cantwell, ADESHQ, Los Alamos National Laboratory, K491, Los Alamos, 
NM 87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Randy Johnson, ENV-ES, Los Alamos National Laboratory, E500, Los Alamos, NM 
87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Michael Saladen ENV-RCRA, Los Alamos National Laboratory, K490, Los Alamos, 
NM 87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Robert Mason, TA-55-DO, Los Alamos National Laboratory, E583, Los Alamos, NM 
87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Hugh McGovern, TA-55-RL W, Los Alamos National Laboratory, E518, Los Alamos, 
NM 87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Pete Worland, TA-55-RLW, Los Alamos National Laboratory, E518, Los Alamos, 
NM 87545 (w/o enclosures) 
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Susan L. McMichael, LC-LESH, Los Alamos National Laboratory, A187, Los 
Alamos, NM 87545 (w/o enclosures) 

Bob Beers, ENV-RCRA, Los Alamos National Laboratory, K490, Los Alamos NM, 
87545 (wI enclosures) 

Jon Block, Staff Attorney, New Mexico Environmental Law Center, 1405 Luisa 
Street, Ste. 5, Santa Fe, NM 87505(wl enclosures) 

Joni Arends, Executive Director, Concerned Citizens for Nuclear Safety, 107 Cienega 
Street, Santa, Fe, NM 87501(wl enclosures) 


